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To whom it may concern, 

  

The March 1, 2024 Final EIR for SCH #  2022040061 failed to include one comment letter 

received during the Draft EIR public review period. We have made changes to Final EIR 

Chapters 3 and 4.3 to incorporate the missing comment letter and provide responses. We have 

also updated the NOA and NOC with new public review periods and hearing date to 

accommodate the change.   

 

 
Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Peterson Vollmann, Planner IV 

Bureau of Planning 
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